KGM: Postponement of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 26 Jun 2020, Kien Giang Import and Export JSC announced the postponement of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows:
Postponement of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 for the following reason: for the Company to have more time to prepare better the contents to be submitted the annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020
This information was published on the website of the Company on 26 Jun 2020: www.kigimex.com.vn
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